
   
 

 

New Product Announcement 

 
 

Dear valued Customer,      January 20, 2013 

Cellocator is proud to announce the formal release of the FW version 
31p for the Cellocator Cello-F and 31n for the CR200 Family. 

FW V31p for the Cello-F 

FW V31p for the Cello-F is a collection of features and improvements, 

suggested by Cellocator customers or initiated internally.  

You are welcome to review the FW31p for Cello release notes for more 
information. 

Appropriate files and documents (such as FW Upgrade Files, PL files, 

Programming Manual, Wireless and Serial Protocols and Full Package) 

have been updated to the support section of Cellocator web site. 

FW V31n for the CR200 family 

FW V31n for the CR200 Family presents further improvements for the 

CR200 Family. 

You are welcome to review the CR200 Release Notes for more 
information. 

Appropriate files and documents (such as PL files, Programming 

Manual, Wireless and Serial Protocols and Full Package) have been 
updated to the support section of Cellocator web site. 

For pricing and delivery information, you are most welcome to contact 

your appropriate sales manager. 

Please note that the above links require access to our Partner Login 
section on our web site. 

Should you have any questions on the new FW versions, you are more 

than welcome to contact the product management department or your 
appropriate sales manager. 

 

http://www.pointer.com/files/pointersupport/CelloFamily/FW-V31p-for-Cello-Release-Notes.pdf
http://www.pointer.com/files/pointersupport/CR200/CR200-Release-Notes.pdf
http://www.pointer.com/default.asp?catid=%7B0C2F74D7-6B77-4A6B-81E0-CC6A6FBAC65E%7D
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Kind Regards, 
 

Natan Degani 
 
Cellocator’s product management department 

pm@pointer.com 
Cellocator Division, Pointer Telocation LTD 
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